
Since February, we have been sticking very close to home. Most reading this update 
are likely in similar situations - adjusting to a new lifestyle as the world faces this 

difficult challenge. Please know that just as we acknowledge your support that comes 
to us in many ways, we, too, are praying for your protection and well-being.
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CHANGING

With travel bans or restrictions across every 
country where we serve in the region, the 
whole family has been in the same place 
for more consecutive days since, well, we 
became a family of four in 2008. Lily’s 
school adjusted quickly to an online format, 
and Dee Dee continues to augment with 
lessons covering other material at home 
(top left). Olivia (left) was happy to receive 
the shipment of texts and workbooks from 
her school and just started this week with 
virtual classes. Matt (bottom right) has 
appreciated the opportunity to teach the 
girls at home as well. The rest of the school 
day is filled with reading, completing 
assignments, indoor exercising, music (top 
right), and other activities.



Relying more on video conferencing and phone calls than 
before, Matt (top left) is able to maintain his support of 
the missionaries under his care serving long- and short-
term in the region. Dee Dee (right) continues to 
encourage and connect via text messages, chats, and 
emails with various groups of women that would normally 
meet face to face. Our congregation of International 
Lutheran Church transitioned to prerecorded services on 
March 1 and while grateful to participate in the worship 
service online (top right), we very much miss the 
fellowship of meeting in person. We still rely on old-
fashioned correspondence to communicate with you as 
best we can and enjoy the time to sit together to write 
notes (bottom). 
UPDATE: Just before sending this newsletter, we 
learned that regular mail service to the U.S. has been 
temporarily halted.



We recognize that our situation is not unique in navigating these new circumstances. Daily we pray for 
you, our partners in ministry. May our gracious, omnipotent Father in heaven grant us all His peace and 

protection in these days. We thank you for your continued partnership in this ministry. During these 
days of Lent, we are awaiting Jesus’ triumphant entry into Jerusalem, contemplating His pending 
sacrifice, and expecting His glorious resurrection and eventual return to take us all to be with Him.  
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To support the LCMS through the work of the Wasmund family, you may send a tax-deductible gift to:
The Lutheran Church—Missouri Synod; P.O. Box 66861; St. Louis, MO 63166-6861  -OR- 

Mission Central; 40718 Highway E 16; Mapleton, IA 51034.
Make checks payable to The Lutheran Church—Missouri Synod or LCMS. Include 'Wasmund - Korea' in the memo line. 

Gifts can also be given securely online through the LCMS website at www.lcms.org/wasmund.

Just as a majority of the world right now, we rely on 
connections strengthened at a distance. Phone and video 
calls with family and friends have remained a blessing 
(top left). Korea, tech-savvy in many but not all ways, 
utilizes an emergency alert system that pushes messages 
(top right) to everyone’s cellphones, informing of new 
virus cases in each district. One small way to serve our 
neighbors has been delivering food (while taking proper 
precautions). Here, Olivia (right) prepares her first meal 
all by herself for the family. 


